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Dear Parents/Carers,

As we come to the end of a wonderful Spring term, we would like
to take a moment to thank you for your continued support and
engagement with our school community. Your fantastic attendance
at Parents’ Evening and involvement in school events have made such
a positive impact on the children’s learning and experiences.
We are incredibly proud of our pupils' hard work and achievements
this term and appreciate the partnership we have with you in
supporting their education.
Looking ahead, we have an exciting and busy Summer term filled
with learning opportunities, trips, sports events, and celebrations.
We can’t wait to share these experiences with you and the children.
Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable break, and we look forward
to welcoming everyone back for an exciting final term of the year!

Warm regards, 

Mr Fitzsimmons
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Latest News

End of term
Please be reminded that

school finishes at 2pm for all
children on Friday 4th April.
 Please collect children from their

classrooms as normal at 2pm.



Latest News

Plants- Year 4/5

In Science, Year 4/5 have been
exploring the lifecycles of plants
and animals. The children have
propagated lavender and planted
bulbs, which are now growing in
our greenhouse. They have taken
on the responsibility of checking on
them daily, observing how the
plants develop and ensuring they
are well cared for. It's been a
hands-on learning experience for
everyone! 



Latest News

Jack and The Beanstalk
A huge thank you to Mrs Devonport and the children for the

fantastic performance of Jack and The Beanstalk! 
Well done to everyone involved—we are so proud of you!
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Latest News

The Selfish Giant
A huge thank you to Mrs
Devonport and the
children for the fantastic
performance of The
Selfish Giant! It was a
truly wonderful
production, and we were
so impressed by your
hard work, talent, and
dedication. You brought
the story to life
beautifully, and it was a
joy to watch.
Well done to everyone
involved—we are so
proud of you!
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Latest News

Little Thinkers is our brand
new provision from 9

months to 2 years accepting
both government & privately

funded places. 

For more information contact us at
office@kingsash.littlethinkers.org.uk 

To register interest please fill in the online form
HERE

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=s23q1ha_kkmgEHn2jjmNvDTZjMq1VqJDgCLo-3JLa0hUOExTU1hVT0xMSTk5VkNIU0FGMjRBMzFYRy4u&route=shorturl


Certificate Winners Gallery

Congratulations to our pupils
who have shown our key values:

Independence
Collaboration

Creativity
Respect
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Certificate Winners Gallery

Unsung Hero - Spring

We are so proud of you!



Key Dates

April 2025

2nd April
 Unsung Hero assembly – invite only 

4th April
School Breaks for Easter holidays 

(2pm finish)

  21st April
School closed (Bank Holiday) 

22nd April
 School returns from Easter

TSAT  

25th April
Mini Lindon Marathon - after school

1 of 3 sessions

28th April
Year 5 residential

29th April
After school activity clubs start

May 2025

1st May
Lions - 4/5HH  Cricket Festival 

5th May
Bank holiday Monday - school closed

8th May
1/2LF Badgers Bat & Ball

20th May
Swimming starts for 4/5NE -Tigers 

23rd May
Year 5/6 - Swimming Gala - Invite only

23rd May
Last day at school - half term 

School returns Monday 2nd June



Attendance

Thank you to all of you for making such a positive
contribution to attendance and lateness. Punctuality
is much improved overall as a school and
attendance is also steadily improving .

This has allowed the children to be settled and in
class ready for their learning to begin. 

It is important that we continue to all work
together to ensure that our attendance is at its
highest possible level whilst also reducing our
lateness where possible Attendance Rewards &

Celebrations 

As a school we want to show all children just how
important attendance is to us and so we will be launching
a new range of rewards 

● Each week- children will be acknowledged for making a
significant effort to improve their attendance or lateness
in our weekly celebration assembly. 

● Every half term- children will be awarded with bronze,
silver or gold certificates depending on their attendance.

 ● At the end of each term- the class with the highest
attendance will be able to celebrate with a class reward

Absence

As we see a rise in coughs, colds and other illnesses and
would also remind you that children should only be
absent from school when it is absolutely necessary. 

I would encourage you to help support your children
from any missed learning by encouraging them to come
to school whenever possible. 

To record any absence please contact the office or
Mr.Fegan to discuss the reason for this.

Lateness

Our classroom doors open at 8:40am and all
children are expected to enter through
these doors before the 8:50am close. 

After this point, your child will then be classed as
late meaning that they are missing vital learning time.
Should your child arrive at school later than 9:00am
this will have to be marked as an unauthorised
session. 

The new national framework states ‘10 unauthorised
sessions in a 10 week period can lead to a penalty
notice’. 



School Notices

Uniform 

Medicines In School

children can come into school in school PE kit on
their class PE days (please note, football or other
team kits are not allowed). As the colder weather
approaches, children are welcome to wear their
school jumper and plain black leggings/jogging
bottoms on PE days.

View our Uniform Policy HERE

Please be reminded that if your child needs
medication or medicine in school then you will
need to complete the forms before we can accept
any medicines or medication in school.

Prescribed Medicines In School Form

Non Prescribed Medication Form

Smoking/Vaping on School
Grounds

Please be reminded that smoking and vaping are
banned on the school grounds. Please support us to
keep the school environment smoke free. 

Useful Links

Thank You

Thank you for reading this edition of The Kings Ash Academy Newsletter. 

Our next issue will be published at the end of term 5.

Follow Us For Updates: 

@KingsAshAcademy

Torbay Online Family Hub – Home - Family Hub

Holiday activity and food programme (HAF) - Torbay Council

Keeping children safe online | NSPCC

Torbay Communities | Torbay Community Helpline

https://www.kingsashacademy.org/site-kingsash/assets/files/1364/kaa-school-uniform-policy-2024-29-1.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd0egSewxK2qrWaMor9jezQd-UDZIbkazzHrFVPtiXyv6HVSg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSee8A3bFiQtmkm-7cLP9GkRKspOO7RRQRRODJT07zNyyUpzcg/viewform
https://torbayfamilyhub.org.uk/
https://www.torbay.gov.uk/children-and-families/home-learning-environment-and-early-years/holiday-activity-and-food-programme/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.torbaycommunities.com/torbay-community-helpline/











